
Extract from the Minutes of the 631st Licensing Meeting of the 
Environmental Protection Agency, held on 5 October 2010 

at Headquarters, Johnstown Castle Estate, CO Wexford 

5. Request for Oral Hearing 

(iii) Bottlehill LandjiII Fucili@ - Reg No WO161-02 
The Directors considered docuinentation from the Office of Climate, Licensing and 
Resource Use concerning a request for an Oral Hearing of objections to the Proposed 
Decision of an Application for a Waste Licence for Cork County Council, for their 
facility at Bottlehill Landfill, Toreen South, Coom (Hudson), Coom (Fitzgerald), 
Glashaboy North, Bottlehill, County Cork, Register of Licence No WO161-02. It was 
noted that the inspector dealing with the application had examined the objection and 
the request, and considered that an Oral Hearing is not required. Following 
discussion, the Directors approved the recommendation, as detailed in the Inspector’s 
Repoit dated 23 September 2010, that an Oral Hearing should not be held. 


